
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gary Goertz   
Sent: November-07-14 10:53 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: APPLICATION FILE NUMBER: EB-2014-0261 
 
     
 
 Hello.  
 
  I am writing today to voice my concern and inquiry about receiving further information 
regarding the Application number #EB-2014-0261  My primary concern with this project 
is the addition of a larger compressor at the Lobo pumping station.  
 
 Being a Gas Pipeline Landowner, located just across the road from the main pumping 
station, I have no problem with the pipeline or systems in place.  
 As mentioned, I would like to heard further about what kind of decibal levels the 
pumping station is operating at now at full capacity and what to expect if this  project 
proceeds.  
 
 Please forward me all relevant information 
 
 Thankyou 
 
 Gary Goertz 
   
  
 
  
 


	From: Gary Goertz [mailto:gary@goertz.ca]



